
Disclaimer

The information and services on the website (welcomebackboricua.com) are published in
good faith and for general information purposes only. Welcome Back Boricua does not make
any warranty about the completeness, accuracy, or timeliness of the information on the
website. The information on the Website should not be used as a basis for making decisions,
as the information on the Website may contain errors or omissions. You are fully responsible
for making any necessary independent investigation and research before acting on the
information.

The Welcome Back Boricua service ("Service") is not intended to provide any nutritional or
other professional medical advice. The Service is not intended to be used to assess health
conditions or substitute for professional medical advice, or relied upon for diagnosis or
treatment. Any wellness information you receive via the Service is not medical advice, and is
not reviewed or authorized by a physician or healthcare provider.

Any reliance you place on such information is strictly at your own risk. We will not be liable
for any loss or damage, including without limitation, indirect or consequential loss or
damage, or any loss or damage whatsoever arising from loss of data or profits arising out of,
or in connection with, the use of the website or services.

Through our website and services, you may be able to link to other websites which are not
under the control of Welcome Back Boricua, LLC. We have no control over the nature,
content, and availability of those sites. The inclusion of any links does not necessarily imply
a recommendation or endorsement of the views expressed within them.

Every effort is made to keep the website and services up and running smoothly. However,
Welcome Back Boricua, LLC. takes no responsibility for, and will not be liable for, the
website or services being temporarily unavailable due to technical issues beyond our control.

By using our website and services, you acknowledge that you have read this disclaimer and
agree to its terms. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at


